Linda York

Kingsvil

Town of Kingsville

2021 Division Road North
Kingsville, Ontario

NIY 2Y9

Dear Kingsville Town Council,

I am sending this letter regarding a street name issue in the Golfview subdivision (York
subdivision}, west of Kingsville. As some of you may be aware, the land for the subdivision
belonged to my family, in which my parents farmed for nearly 60 years. This land has allowed
the town of Kingsville to progress and develop — the water treatment plant at the back end of
the farm and the connecting sewer pipeline, extending from the treatment center down the
middle of the farm to County Road 20 - today’s progress and future growth is a direct result.

Please see the attached document enclosed, which is a photocopy of the original letter that |
still possess. In this letter you will see that Town of Kingsville stated that they were honouring
my family’s name with blessings, noting that the ‘York’ name would be included as one of the
subdivision’s street names. Interestingly, York Blvd. has shown up on the internet ‘Maps App’
for the past three years and is still present on the internet as | write this letter to you now.

Apparently the two names previously given for the third phase of the development have been
changed. | am requesting that the street name be reversed to York Blvd., what has already
been promised by the Town of Kingsville on June 12, 2000. Anything less would be a breach of
ethical standards and justice, requiring furth_er action.

Thank you for taking the time to review my request. | trust that you will handle this situation
with integrity.

Sincerely,

Linda York



TION OF THE TOWN OF KINGSVILLE

o 2021 DivisionRoad North T
Kingsville, Ontario N9Y 2Y9
Phone: (519) 733-2305 FAX: (519) 733-8108

June 12, 2000

Nancy York

ngsville,

Dear Mrs. York:

Council for the Town of Kingsville is pleased to announce that the Wigle Creek Subdivision has
included “York Blvd.” as one of their street names in honour of your family with Council’s
blessings.

I trust that your family will be pleased with this news.

Yours truly,

Dan DiGiovanni,
Clerk

DDG/ks

c.c.  D.Black, Public Works Managfar





